
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hallowe’en East Park Style! 

Remembrance Day Activities in class 

Relaxation and Play are essential for 
good emotional health 

Fresh air and beach walks – can’t beat it… 

Everyone loved our author 
visit from Allison Galbraith 

Canoeing – chilly but fun! 



 

Please do get in touch if you have any 
suggestions or queries.  Either speak to 
your child’s class teacher, or contact me 
on 0141 9462050, via Seesaw or at 
Catriona.Campbell@eastpark.org.uk  

Best wishes,                             
Catriona Campbell (Head of Education) 

This term, we’ve enjoyed 
sensory explorations of 

different countries: Sweetie 
Sushi making during Japan 

Week was a hit! 

It was fab to be back at the 
Variety Club Christmas –  

Party 

Festive Selfies        
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